
Deaf Smith County Appraisal District - Notice of Availability of Electronic Communications 

Under a new law, chief appraisers, appraisal districts, and appraisal review boards may 

communicate electronically through email or other methods with property owners or their 

designated representatives. Written agreements are required for notices and other 

documents to be delivered electronically instead of mailing. The Chief Appraiser has the 

discretion to offer this type of communication. At this time the Deaf Smith County 

Appraisal District will not be offering agreements to send or receive notices 

electronically for the current tax year. If you have any questions, contact the District at 

(806) 364-0625. 

 


